Chris O'Brien

From:

Pralea, Alexander <alexander_pralea@brown.edu>

Sent:

Monday, May 5, 2025 8:03 AM

To:

House Finance Committee

Subject:

Medical Student Testimony in Support of Proposed House Bill No. 5991

Attachments:

Testimony in Support of House Bill No. 5991.pdf

Dear House Finance Committee,

I hope all is well. I attach my testimony in support of HB 5991 Medical assistance expansion for pregnancy/Rite Start. I had sent it over earlier in April but I'm not sure whether it was received. Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you, Alexander Pralea

--



Alexander Pralea

Brown University, 2024 | A.B. Hispanic Studies, Biology Warren Alpert School of Medicine, 2028 Global Health Scholarly Concentration Please do not feel obligated to respond to my emails outside your regular working hours.